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Preventative Health Guidelines for Peru

March 6, 2020

Dear Travelers,

Due to the current Coronavirus outbreak worldwide, we would like to inform you that the Ministry of
Health in Peru and Delfin Amazon Cruises have been implementing preventative measures to
inform and help protect visitors from the flu and virus. As of today, there has been 1 reported case
of the Coronavirus in Peru. The individual who has been reported with the virus arrived to Peru
from Spain, France and the Czech Republic. The Ministry of Health in Peru has this case under
control and is continuing to reinforce strict flu and virus controls. The Coronavirus has not affected
Delfin Amazon Cruises operations.

Please be informed that:

+ The Ministry of Health in Peru has been reinforcing flu and virus controls at the main
entrance points into the country

* The Ministry of Health is running flu and virus information campaigns advising citizens
and travelers on how to take preventative measures from flu and viruses

+ Delfin Amazon Cruises has supplied all vessels and transportation vans with hand
sanitizer with an alcohol level of 60% and above, and has supplied the vessels with
antibacterial soap

+ Delfin Amazon Cruises is conducting precaution screenings on all passengers
boarding Delfin Amazon Cruises vessels

+ Delfin Amazon Cruises has implemented cleaning protocols on and off board ensuring
all vessels and transportation vans are effectively sanitized

* Delfin Amazon Cruises is staying informed by the Ministry of Health in Peru on any
upcoming preventative measures and further developments

We thank you kindly,

DELFIN AMAZON CRUISES



